
From: Kuulei Rodgers <kuuleir@hawaii.edu> 
Sent: Sunday, October 18, 2020 7:44 PM 
To: honu world <itsahonuworldinhawaii@hotmail.com> 
Subject: Mahalo! 
  
George, 
What a treat to get the things you sent in the mail. I remember those Dillingham tide calendars. 
They were the only ones there were for decades. We always had one hanging in the house. To see 
your pictures in there is great. You must have had so many awesome adventures back then. You 
spent a lot of time in the NWHIs conducting your pioneer research, something few have been 
able to do. 
The seabirds, turtles, and seals book I remember from when I was at Sea Life Park in the 80's. I 
learned my seabird species from this book you wrote since I was in charge of the seabirds and 
gave the seabird lectures. You look the same only younger. 
I have never seen the Patrick Ching book. I read it cover to cover and it is fascinating. I will 
treasure all these books as reference and fun books. What great resources. Thanks so much! The 
autographed inscriptions make me feel so honored. 
Your initial work paved the way and set a foundation for all who followed and will continue your 
legacy. 
Ku'ulei 
 
 
-- 
Ku‘ulei Rodgers Ph.D. 
University of Hawai‘i 
Hawai‘i Institute of Marine Biology 
Coral Reef Ecology Lab Principal Investigator 
46-007 Lilipuna Road, Kāne‘ohe, HI 96744 
Phone 808-236-7440 
kuuleir@hawaii.edu 
https://coralreefecologylab.com/ 
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